Community Council Meeting

October 14, 2019

Attending: Jessica Holdcraft, Vicki Endsley, Genna Goodwin, Micklee Hiatt, Mark Hoss, Dallas
Dixon, Jenny Leavitt.

Conducting: Mark Hoss

Nominations for Chair this year: Genna Goodwin nominated — voting in favor unanimous.
Nominations for co-chair this year: Vicki Endsley nominated — voting in favor unanimous.

Training discussed for new Chair. School Land Trust website. Watch roles and responsibilities
and school safety and digital citizenship.

Jenny Leavitt went over 2018-2019 Trustland Final Report.

The numbers went down on quite a few grades. We are excited to test using DIBELS for all
grades.

New this year: every student goes to interventions no matter what level they are on. This way
we hope to see student growth. New legislative money is being used to boost this with aides
and support materials.

Other items:

Mark is wondering if it would be possible to collaborate with other schools on STEAM Night for
ideas and what works and what does not work.

PE—council members said their students are complaining PE is not fun and all they do is listed
to rules and run laps. Jenny will visit with PE teacher. Jenny did say they are split into classes
this year because of behavior issues.

Story Telling: Parents felt information was not sent out soon enough or in enough ways.
Dallas: encouraged new Chair to look over the school compact on the school’s website.
Future meetings: Monday’s at 2:30: November 18%", January 13" and March 9.

Meeting adjourned



